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Miss Chrissy Yeich
Box 81
Friedensburg, PA 17933

Dear Crissy:

I appreciate receiving your letter on the accident at Three Mile Island. I am
also very sorry that my answer to your letter has been delayed for so long.
We have been very busy here because of the accident, which is why we are late
in answering your letter.

We have learned many im,.ortant things from the accident. The lessons we have
learned will help prevent future accidents. We are working very hard te
improve the safety of all nuclear power plants.

I am enclosing copies of some announcements about the accident that you may find
interesting to read. Also, you asked about Hennan the Robot. Information about
Herman can be obtained by writing to the following address.

Public Relations Office
Mr. H. I. Cobert
Nuclear Division
Union Carbide Corporation
P. O. Box 4
Oak Ridge, TN 37830

Crissy, I think you wrote an excellent letter and I enjoyed reading it. Keep
up.the good work.

Sincerely,

N

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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